

Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

Cordillera Administrative Region
Schools Division of Tabuk City

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

February 24, 2021

DEP-ED - TABUK CITY

RECORDS UNIT

Division Memorandum No. 45, s. 2021

RESUMPTION OF THE CONDUCT OF FLAG CEREMONY

To:

All Schools Division Office Employees

- 1. The Schools Division Office hereby announces the resumption of the conduct of weekly Flag Ceremony on Monday, March 1, 2021 at the Bulanao Central School Gymnasium at exactly 8:00 in the morning.
- All employees are directed to always observe proper health protocols such as wearing of facemask, observance of physical distancing among others.

3. For information and guidance.

IRENE S. ANGWAY PhD, CESO VI

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent Officer-in-Charge,

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

Address: Purok 2, Bulanao Norte, Tabuk City, Kalinga

Email: tabuk.city@deped.gov.ph

Website: https://www.depedtabukcity.com